Master Planning Committee
of
University of Alaska Fairbanks

Date: November 6, 2014

To: Brian Rogers, Chancellor ’%/‘/

ove! Date

From: Joshua Greenberg, Chair

Re: MPC Recommendation 2014-06 Sustainability Plan

The UAF Master Planning Committee recommends approval of the UAF Sustainability Plan as a
component of the UAF Master Plan. It is requested that the MPC have the opportunity to review the
Sustainability Plan when it is revised next year.

Made by: Gary Newman
Seconded by: Jim Dixon
Passed: Unanimous



